
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 
 

The Board received a report from Yvonne Palmer (Chairperson: Shirley/Papanui Community Board) 
on the above forum which was held in Hutt City on 14 and 15 May 2006. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


